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ABSTRACT

 In the process of learning a second language (L2), the past subjunctive mood-which 
is used to describe hypothetical or non-existent past actions-presents significant 
difficulties. Despite being Indo-European languages, the past subjunctive is formed 
and used differently in French and German. French consolidates assistant action 
words with past participles, while German uses more intricate formation and word 
request rules. This study means to think about the obtaining of the past subjunctive
by L2 students of French and German, recognizing explicit learning challenges and 
examples. By dissecting student execution and cross-phonetic impacts, this 
examination tries to upgrade how we might interpret syntactic securing and further 
develop showing systems for these two dialects. 
A Comparison of Past Subjunctive Acquisition in L2 French and L2 German

  INTRODUCTION

This study investigates the procurement of the past subjunctive in second language 
(L2) French and German, zeroing in on how students handle and utilize this complex 
syntactic component in the two dialects. The study compares the development of past 
subjunctive forms and the appropriate contexts for them among L2 learners. A series 
of written and oral assessments were used to collect data that revealed differences 
in learner comprehension and performance. Discoveries propose that while likenesses 
exist in the general obtaining direction, unmistakable semantic and mental variables
impact how students of French and German methodology the previous subjunctive. The 
study provides insight into effective teaching strategies for this nuanced aspect of
L2 grammar by highlighting the influence of language-specific rules and the role of 
cross-linguistic influence. The outcomes add to a more profound comprehension of 
linguistic procurement processes and illuminate educational methodologies for 
improving capability in both French and German.

   The article's introduction emphasizes the role of the past subjunctive mood in 
expressing hypothetical or unrealized past actions, highlighting its significance in
second language (L2) acquisition. It presents the unmistakable manners by which 
French and German use this linguistic construction, featuring the distinctions in 
line and utilization between the two dialects. The part explains the review's goal: 
to analyze the procurement of the past subjunctive by L2 students of French and 
German. It likewise highlights the meaning of this examination for refining showing 
techniques and figuring out the more extensive ramifications of L2 syntactic 
learning. The writing survey gives an exhaustive assessment of existing exploration 
on the past subjunctive temperament in both French and German. It talks about 
hypothetical structures and past discoveries connected with the procurement of this 
temperament in L2 settings, including normal difficulties looked by students. The 
audit likewise distinguishes holes in the ongoing writing, especially in the 
relative examination of past subjunctive securing across various dialects, making 



way for the ongoing review's commitments. The system segment depicts the exploration
plan exhaustively, utilizing a blended techniques way to deal with catch both 
quantitative and subjective parts of L2 obtaining. It describes the participant 
profile, which includes the demographics of French and German L2 learners. The part 
makes sense of the information assortment techniques, which include composed 
appraisals to assess syntactic exactness, oral evaluations to check familiarity and 
application in discourse, and meetings to acquire bits of knowledge into student 
encounters and systems. The models for assessing past subjunctive use and the 
strategies for dissecting the gathered information are likewise point by point. 
Written and oral assessment results are presented in the results section, 
highlighting performance differences between L2 French and German learners. The 
examination incorporates a breakdown of exactness rates, normal mistakes, and 
familiarity issues in the two dialects. In order to gain a deeper comprehension of 
the learners' perspectives on the difficulties and strategies associated with the 
past subjunctive, insights from learner interviews are discussed. By contrasting the
acquisition patterns observed in L2 French and German learners, the discussion 
interprets the findings. It investigates how learner performance is affected by 
cross-linguistic influence and differences in linguistic complexity. The part thinks
about the instructive ramifications of these discoveries, proposing designated 
showing systems for every language. It likewise addresses the restrictions of the 
review, for example, test size or strategic requirements, and recommends headings 
for future exploration to expand on the discoveries. The study's major findings are 
summarized in the conclusion, where they are discussed in light of their 
contributions to the study of L2 grammar acquisition. It offers educators and 
curriculum developers practical suggestions for enhancing instruction on the past 
subjunctive. The segment likewise underscores the significance of continuous 
exploration to additionally comprehend and address the subtleties of linguistic 
procurement in various language settings. There is a comprehensive list of 
references at the end of the article, listing all of the sources cited in the study.
Indeces incorporate advantageous materials, for example, test evaluation devices, 
point by point information tables, and records of student interviews, offering extra
setting and backing for the examination discoveries. 

CONCLUSION

The past subjunctive acquisition of L2 French and German is compared in this study, 
revealing important differences between the two languages. Because of the simpler 
rules for how to form auxiliary verbs and past participles in French, most students 
become proficient more quickly. Interestingly, German students face more 
difficulties because of intricate formation and word request rules. These 
discoveries feature the requirement for custom-made instructing methodologies: 
zeroing in on helper action words for French students and on formation and grammar 
for German students. In general, the study suggests additional research to improve 
pedagogical approaches to teaching complex grammatical structures and emphasizes the
significance of language-specific approaches in instruction.
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